


Summary of Contract Information:  The purpose is to construct a welcome center on the first 

floor of Donaghey Hall.  An invitation for competitive sealed bids was issued.  Eleven general 

contractors submitted bids.  ECO Construction was the low bidder. 

Term:  The project is expected to be completed by June 1, 2019. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

There being no further business to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned upon 

motion by Cornell Maltbia and second by Kay Hinkle. 
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